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Unsolicited PMP Reports/Info to Prescribers, Pharmacists, Law 

Enforcement and Licensing Entities 

To prescribers, pharmacists, law 

enforcement and licensing entities (20) 

To prescribers, pharmacists and law 

enforcement only (4) 

To prescribers, pharmacists and  

licensing entities only (2) 

To prescribers and pharmacists only (5) 

To law enforcement and licensing 

entities only (3) 

To prescribers only (2) 

Law enforcement only (2) 

Licensing entities only (2) 

To prescribers and law enforcement 

only, effective July 1, 2012; until July 1, 

2012, prescribers only (1) 

© 2012 The National Alliance for Model State Drug Laws (NAMSDL).  Headquarters Office: 215 Lincoln Ave. Suite 201, Santa Fe, NM 87501. 

This information was compiled using legal databases, state agency websites, and direct communications with state PDMP representatives. 

Practitioners and licensing  

entities only (1) 

1 The New York provision goes into effect one year after enactment.  Until then, New York 

will provide unsolicited reports to prescribers only.  The Tennessee provision goes into effect on January 1, 2013. 
2 North Carolina provides unsolicited reports to the Attorney General who has the discretion to forward the  

information to law enforcement. 
3 Michigan send alerts to physicians when a patient surpasses the threshold but does not send the actual report. 


